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PRESS RELEASE 

 

For Immediate Release: 

 
  The Wood Dale Police Department is investigating a missing person case involving two elderly residents.  

  Donald Warren age 87 and his wife Janette Warren age 80 were last seen on Tuesday morning leaving for a doctor’s 

appointment in the area of North Ave and Harlem.  

  It is unknown if they ever arrived at their appointment, however family members notified police early Wednesday 

morning that the couple had not returned home.  

  They were last seen driving a 2006 Silver Dodge caravan Illinois plates of 18843CV. The vehicle has distinct markings 

on the side bearing the Cavalier’s Drum and Bugle Corps, an organization which Mr. Warren has belonged to for 

many years in the Rosemont area.   

  Both Mr. and Mrs. Warren suffer from mild to severe dementia and may be in need of medication.  

  Prior to the Wood Dale Police being notified of the pair being missing, A Cary Illinois Police officer had contact with 

the Warren’s in their vehicle along Rt. 14 in suburban Cary.  

  The van with Mr. And Mrs. Warren was last seen after 1am heading east on RT 14 from Cary Il.       

  Anyone having any information related to the whereabouts of Mr. and Mrs. Warren, or have seen the vehicle 

described are asked to contact the Wood Dale Police Department at (630)766-2060. 
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